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Best Wishes! 

 
Anthony Pribble announced his retirement from the Punta Gorda 

Police Department, “It is with a very heavy heart, that I say 

goodbye and good luck to my City of Punta Gorda Family.  I am 

officially hanging up my badge and gun for the final time with the 

city after now over 20 years of service.  I want to thank everyone for 

the best 20 years of my life and for allowing me to be a part of this 

amazing family. Officer Pribble will continue to serve the greater 

community as a part-time Reserve Deputy with the Charlotte 

County Sheriff’s Office.  
 

 
 

 

Awesome News! 
 

Public Works Director, Rick Keeney, recently took his 

grandson Levi on a trip to the East Coast of Florida. While 

visiting the American Police Hall of Fame and Museum, in 

Titusville, Levi made the exciting discover of the City of 

Punta Gorda’s Police Patch.  The Museum at The American 

Police Hall of Fame hosts nearly 11,000 exhibits and 

artifacts relating to law enforcement.  
 

 


